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Note from the Chief Managing Editor 
 
 
It is my honor to present the second issue of University of the Pacific Law 

Review (UPLR), Volume 55! The annual UPLR symposium issue is a tradition at 
our journal, and the topic this year is especially pertinent. Recent technological 
advances—from artificial intelligence to social media—have raised many poignant 
free speech issues. It is essential that our society continue to confront the legal 
implications of such advances. We hope this issue presents the necessarily varied, 
global framework in which to contemplate these issues. I am extremely grateful to 
our incredible contributors for their hard work addressing these important and 
challenging concepts. Thank you for sharing your invaluable time, energy, and 
opinions with us. 

A great congratulations and a heartfelt thank you to everyone who makes 
the UPLR possible. Thank you so much to my amazing primary editors—Jes 
Thompson, Tara Swanson, Kyndall Banales, Devynn Azevedo, and Fara 
Rodriguez. You all have been so dedicated to this process and I couldn’t do it 
without you! And to my fellow Board members: it has been such an honor and a 
blessing to work with each and every one of you. You are hard-working, 
passionate, kind, and an all-around exceptional group of people. I couldn’t have 
asked for a better team, and I cannot wait to see where your legal careers take you.  

Finally, thank you to our readers. We hope you find this issue as 
informative and inspiring as we do. Enjoy! 

 
Madison Sykes  
Chief Managing Editor  
University of the Pacific Law Review  
Volume 55  
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